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Dear Lake Jane Members,   

Since I am new to all of you, I thought I would give you a little background on 
me! 
I was born in the Philippines. At the age of  9 I migrated to the United States in 
1974 with my parents, brother and sister.  
 
I grew up in the Los Angeles area and earned a Bachelor of Science in 
Engineering from Cal State University, Long Beach in 1987.  
Then I interned at Douglas Aircraft and eventually landed a fulltime job in their 
Fabrication Division.  
 
In 1993 Aerospace dove into a slump and I was laid off. Unemployed, I met my 
future wife, Jorie, and decided to restart in San Diego where I found a 
Mechanical Design job with Delta Design, a microprocessor test company.  
 
Jorie and I were married in 1996. Shortly thereafter, I  applied for and received 
an offer with the Boeing Company that I couldn’t refuse.  
We relocated to the Seattle area and were blessed with a daughter Joanne in 
1998. 
We have lived in Bellevue, Kent, then NE Tacoma while I worked in several 
Boeing sites including Auburn, Puyallup, and Seattle.  
In 2008, we planted our roots in Bonney Lake – Lake Jane Estates where we 
enjoy our home, community, and the Great Northwest.  

The annual meeting this year was held in person on July 31st, 2022  We had 26 
members present and 4 proxies. There was no quorum. The budget for 2023-24 
was automatically approved.  

We are having our annual UpTekk recycling event on Saturday, October 15th 
from 10am to 2pm off of 188th St. A flyer will be sent out with a list if items 
they will accept. 

Lastly, we have a vacancy in the vice-president position.  If you’re interested in 
this, please contact me or Melissa!  

Wishing you a happy and healthy fall.  

Tony Gliane 
President, Lake Jane Estates 


